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In a digital world, professionals need to guide young people

to engage in volunteering activities.

MEET OUR NEXT STEPS:
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SETTING OUR NEXT GOALS!

Implementation of Focus Group Meetings with stakeholders in

each partner country and collection feedback regarding the

training units and modules.

The main purpose of the stakeholder focus group meetings was to gather valuable

feedback and information on the developed training units and modules. This

process aimed to assess the effectiveness and relevance of the training modules in

addressing the needs and challenges of youth workers and young people involved in

eVolunteering, digital activism and environmental sustainability. The participants

showed interest in the training modules and gave positive feedback, which helps us

to take the next step of refining the training modules.

Evidence of the implementation of the focus groups from each country
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Finalization and Translation of the Training Units into partner’s

national languages

The training units will undergo translation into various languages to cater to the

specific countries: Spanish for Spain, Greek for Cyprus and Greece, German for

Austria, Italian for Italy, and Finnish for Finland. This translation process is intended

to ensure that the training materials are accessible and effective in reaching the

target audience in their respective native languages.
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Stay tuned for more!

Visit our Website, Facebook and Instagram page

to stay up to date with all project news!

PARTNERS

This project has been funded with support from the European Commission.

This publication reflects the views only of the author, and the Commission cannot be held

responsible for any use which may be made of the information contained therein.

http://eco-media.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/ecomediaproject
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCQCMGlHgufbKRK59GxRXOwg

